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Marlene Cannon Showing Off New Popcorn Machine 

 

FRIENDS OF UNION COUNTY LIBRARY 

 

Friends of Union County Library is pleased to announce that a new popcorn machine 

arrived at Union County Public Library just in time for the holidays. It was used for Grinchmas 

in December during which children did craft activities in the Youth Services room; a library staff 

member dressed up as the Grinch; and the movie, “The Grinch Who Stole Christmas” was 

played in the Community Room. The popcorn machine was requested by Marlene Cannon, 

Union County Public Library Branch Manager, to add to the fun of events at the library. She 

requested the Friends purchase this for the library and a Friend made the donation to cover the 

cost. It is expected to be used at many future events and was greatly appreciated during its debut 

at Grinchmas. 

 February is National Library Lovers Month, with Valentine’s Day being National Library 

Lovers Day. Therefore, during the week of February 12-17, Friends of Union County Library is 

going to have a membership drive. (What better way to show how much you love your library 

than by becoming a member of Friends of Union County Library?) We’ll have members in our 

library every day that week from 11:30 AM to 1:30 PM to answer your questions, hand out 

informational brochures, and take forms and money for memberships. Stop by for conversation, 

some chocolate, and a bookmark! 
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